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I hope this note finds you well and that the lead up to the new academic year has been positive 
for all of your institutions.  I am reaching out to share the final versions of the TED talk videos 
that we recorded in Vail this summer.  We want to extend our thanks again to all of you for the 
preparation that you did and the thought capital that you shared during our time together.   We 
are adding new materials to the pathwaysresources.org site in the coming weeks and these 
videos will be included.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1fcGaqRMe2LPcBlFNWUyy0n6xeG8FeiNO 
 
I look forward to our continued collaboration. Do not hesitate to reach out if I can be of any 
support in the fall semester. 
 
Warmly, 
Gretchen 
 
Gretchen Schmidt, EdD 
AACC Pathways Executive Director 
gschmidt@aacc.nche.edu 
804-316-4523 (cell) 
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Pamela Anglin <panglin@parisjc.edu>;  
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